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Swim School 
Swim school started this week with 34 students heading off to the pool each morning for 
their lesson. On Monday they were tested then put into groups for the rest of the 
fortnight. They are lucky with the weather this week!  
2020 
The school is looking at classes for 2020. Please advise the school office if you know that 
your children will not be attending Canobolas next year for any reason so we can work 
towards finalising our numbers.  
Aboriginal Engagement Day  
Next Tuesday 26th November, students in Kindergarten and Year 1, along with our 
Aboriginal students will attend an Aboriginal engagement day at the Regional Museum. 
They will do a range of activities to build their understanding of Aboriginal culture. Notes 
went home on Monday for those students involved. 
Responsible Pet Program  
Students in K-2 will attend a program at school about responsible pet ownership. They 
will be taught about how to stay safe around dogs, signs to look for when dogs should be 
left alone, a safe way to approach dogs and things we should not do to dogs. There will be 
a suitably tested dog in attendance as part of the program. This is a NSW Government 
education program. Feel free to visit the website www.pets.nsw.gov.au  
Presentation Night  
Presentation Night is coming up! This year it is earlier than normal – on Monday 2th 

December. The evening will begin at 6.30 – with the band playing from 6.15. All students 
need to be in their full school uniform. Save the date. 
Year 6 Milkshakes 
Year 6 are holding a milkshake stall next Tuesday/Wednesday. They will be selling 
milkshakes for $5 as a fundraiser for their end-of-year present for the school. There are a 
number of flavours and full-cream/soy milk. Notes went home on Monday for orders. 
Band – Accounts 
Band Statement of Accounts were sent home last week. It would be appreciated if these 
accounts were finalised as soon as possible.  
Congratulations – UNSW Results  
Well done to the following students who sat the UNSW tests earlier in the year. 
UNSW English       
Distinctions – Summer-Lee Taylor    
Credit – Beatrix Merrell, Poppy Gordon, Sarah King and Caitlyn Thew  
UNSW Mathematics   
Distinctions – Summer-Lee Taylor and Oscar Lane  
Credit – Matilda Shiner, Matthew Slater, Poppy Gordon, Sarah King and Caitlyn Thew     
Mrs Manson on leave     
I will be on leave for the rest of the year for family commitments. I would like to thank the 
whole school community and acknowledge that 2019 was a great year! Great learning, 
great fun and a lovely feeling around the place! Mr Hughes-Clapp will be Relieving 
Principal. I hope you all have a peaceful and enjoyable Christmas break with your families! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Calendar   
 

 
 

November 
 
 
 

26th Aboriginal 
Engagement Day @ 
Orange Museum  

27th  Kinder 2020 
Orientation Morning 

 and Parent M/Tea  
27th  Year 4/5 Assembly 
18th- 29th       Swim School 

Program – Morning 
sessions x 10 days 

   

December 
 
 
 

2nd  Presentation Night @ 
OHS  

4th K/1 Assembly 
5th Responsible Pet 

Program K/1/2 
18th  Last Day of Term 4 
   
 
 
 
 

    Merit Awards Week 8  
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  Term 4: Week 6 – 20th November, 2019 
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P & C News  
 

Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com  
Facebook Page  

Canobolas Public School P&C 
 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 

Thursday 21st November 
 

 

Hall, Hunt, Symons, Nikolic/Wheatley and Bopping  
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please 
contact MEL CAULFIELD 0432 021 169, asap 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 
REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Some of our senior students opted to do a Visual Arts workshop at Orange High School last week. 
  These beautiful landscapes were the result. 
 
  Well done Emelly, Cedar, Poppy and Sarah. 
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